
FW: Confederate Monument Comprehensive Plan Added to Strategic Plan 
Submission
Brown, Cheryl <CLBROWN@coj.net>
Thu 11/11/2021 4:35 AM
To:  CAUDIT <CAUDIT@coj.net>; SEC <SEC@coj.net>; RES <RES@coj.net>
This email acknowledges receipt of the embedded  communication to be forwarded to the 
Legislative Services Division and filed with the 2021 Strategic Plan documents and recorded 
as correspondence received.  

-------- Original message --------
From: "Bowman, Aaron" <ABowman@coj.net> 
Date: 11/10/21 9:00 PM (GMT-05:00) 
To: CM <CM@coj.net> 
Cc: "Brock, Carol" <CSBrock@coj.net> 
Subject: Confederate Monument Comprehensive Plan Added to Strategic Plan Submission 

Colleagues, please do not respond as this is a one-way communication. 

I want to share with you my updated input for the strategic plan submission which I mentioned last 

night at the City Council meeting and ask for your support. I am happy to modify  this. We all agree on 

the need to be leaders of the city as we address this issue related to the Confederate monuments on 

City property. My update strategic plan submission includes defining a time to accomplish this, 

identifying funding as needed to be a part of our budget, and working together as a City and a Council 

on addressing an issue which needs to be finalized.

Here is the item I added: 
1 Year - Comprehensive Plan for Confederate Monuments on City Property - Have a facilitated 
community conversation to develop a roadmap and funding plan for the removal, relocation, 
renaming,  etc. of all Confederate monuments on City property. This plan should be completed 
by July 2022 to be included in the FY23 annual budget. Final actions should be completed by 
June 30, 2023.

Thanks-Aaron

Aaron Bowman

Jacksonville City Council

District 3

(w) 904-255-5203
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